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TO: Blount County Commissioners 

 

FROM: Jeff Headrick 

 

RE: Glass Mill EPA Grant Recognition 

 

DATE: November 30, 2021 

 

 

Blount County has received a previously applied for EPA Grant to assist with the funding of the 

Glass Mill project at the operation center for recycling. Previously this grant was put on hold due 

to the COVID-19 pandemic, but we were recently notified that we will still be awarded these 

funds as previously indicated. The total amount of the project will not change, but we will update 

the revenue source to reflect the additional funds from the EPA grant. The new budget will 

reflect:  

 

Budgeted Project:  

189-91190-572000-807 $295,595.98 Approved by Resolution No. 21-10-005 

 

 

Revenue Source:  

189-00000-471000-807 $40,000.00 EPA Grant 

189-00000-401100  $255,595.98 $0.03 of allocated property tax  

 

 

  


